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Thursday, 23 February 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

On Tuesday 7" March 2017 Reception have the opportunity to go to Gorleston Library for a storytelling
session and to learn about the library.

This session is free of charge and will be a great opportunity for the children to develop their enthusiasm for
books and reading. Although the session is free, we are asking for contributions from parents/carers of £2.50
for each child to cover the cost of the transport.

We will be leaving at 09:30am and returning around 11:30am.

Yours sincerely

Mr Snelling
Reception

(Return to School Office)

Reception Gorleston Library Visit-Tuesday 7" March 2017
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| give permission for my child to go to Gorleston library and enclose £2.50

Any Allergies/Medical CONAITIONS........cccvveeeiireeeeire ettt s s s snas

Signature: Date:

Diocese of Norwich Multi-Academy Trust - Registered Office: 109 Dereham Road, Easton, Norwich NR9 5ES
Registered in England & Wales  Company no: 8737435 Tel: 01603 880853 Web: www.dneat.org



